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We	had	a	very	enjoyable	meeting	this	month.		Our	talking	covered	such	topics	as	cats;	holidays;	
the	Ashes;	and	badly	behaved	children!		Works	in	progress	were	mainly	knitting,	but	also	quilting	
and	plastic	canvas	work.		It	is	very	difficult	to	be	sociable	when	trying	to	work,	so	I'm	sorry	to	say,	
the	talking	comes	at	the	expense	of	fancy	needlecraft	on	these	afternoons.	
	
Our	next	meeting	will	be	on	Monday,	7th	August.		Please	get	in	touch	with	me	if	you	would	like	to	
join	us.	
		

Glen	Howard	
01833	631639	


